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All Years Nasal Flu Vaccination - consent link for parents 

Message Content  

Message sent for and on behalf of the Lancashire Immunisation Team 

Dear #contactname 

Your child’s flu vaccination is now due. This vaccination is recommended to help protect your 

child against flu. 

Please complete the 2024 flu immunisation form by clicking the link below.  

The link is now open and will close on Sunday 22nd September 2024. 

https://nhsimms.azurewebsites.net/session/ef7fb637 

Your child’ s flu immunisation will take place on Tuesday 29th October 2024. 

If your child has their immunisation at the GP, you wish to withdraw your consent form, any 

details change after the form is completed or if you have any other queries, please contact the 

Lancashire Immunisation Team on the number below.    

Tel: 0333 358 3397, Option 2 – Option 1.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Lancashire Immunisation Team 

https://nhsimms.azurewebsites.net/session/ef7fb637

